
CANTERBURY PRIMARY RESPONSE GROUP MEASLES UPDATE 
Monday 11 March 2019 1530 

 
 
 
 
 

Important information for all General Practice teams – Please share this with everyone in 
your team 

 

 
We have just heard this afternoon that vaccine supplies will arrive at 
the distributors in Christchurch Wednesday morning; many practices 
should receive vaccines later that day but some may not receive any 
until Thursday.  
 
Please order vaccines as you normally would for enough MMR stock 
for the week’s demand. (Otherwise, order twice-weekly if fridge 
capacity is smaller.)  
 
We share your frustrations regarding the lack of vaccines and the 
inadequate communications from suppliers.  
 
We appreciate all your hard work in responding to this outbreak and 
apologise for the delays and confusion. 
 

 

Kind regards,  

Drs Phil Schroeder and Kim Burgess 
Canterbury Primary Response Group 

  

www.primaryhealthresponse.org.nz 

http://www.primaryhealthresponse.org.nz/
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